
 

4 July 2019 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

 

We wish to advise we have changed the official supplier of our school uniform to; Academy 

School Uniforms who are a subsidiary of Just-School Wear Ltd.  

 

Their service available includes; 

 

 Online ordering from www.just-schoolwear.co.uk – with the option of ‘Free Delivery to 

School’ (Term Time only)/Direct to Home via DPD (delivery charged)/free ‘Click & 

Collect’ in store ‘Arnold or Bulwell’  

 

 Pop-up Shops – in school whereby fully trained staff will be on hand to help & advise 

on fitting/sizing. Payments will be taken by either cash or card and uniform will be 

available to take away. 

 

 Retail store – Just Schoolwear 12 High Street Arnold Nottingham NG5 7DZ  

 

With effect from September you will no longer be able to purchase uniform through school, 

with the exception of existing students who may be referred on to us by Academy School 

Uniforms whilst we still hold current stock in their size. We will also continue to hold a supply of 

ties to purchase in school.  

 

The new website will be up and running from 1 July 2019 www.just-schoolwear.co.uk 

 

If you have any questions regarding the purchasing of our uniform, please do not hesitate to 

contact Academy School Uniforms on 0115 9652869 and their customer service team will be 

happy to help you. 

 

We have also decided to introduce standardised school trousers with the Nottingham Free 

School logo which will be the only trousers permitted to be worn in school from September 

for all year 7s and to be phased in for existing students in years 8 - 11, whereby we expect all 

students to be wearing the school regulation trousers by 6 January 2020, upon return from the 

Christmas holidays. This is due to the increasing inconsistency in trousers worn to school which 

do not meet our uniform policy. Trousers can be purchased from Academy School Uniforms, 

as above. 

 

Our next uniform pop up shops, where customers can try, buy and take away garments are 

on the following dates; 

 

 Tuesday 6 August -10am – 1pm 

 Wednesday 21 August -10am – 1pm 

 

http://www.just-schoolwear.co.uk/


Payment can be made by cash or card. 

 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Brown 

Head of School 

 


